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11th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are inviting children in Years Five and Six to take part in the Bonneygrove Cross Country 
Trials on the KS2 field, during lunch time, on Wednesday 17th January 2024.  The course will 
be approximately 1.6km in distance.  There will be medals for the first three boys and girls in 
each age category and all children who take part will receive a certificate. 
 
These trials will be excellent practice for the WDPSSA cross country event with local schools 
on Wednesday 24th January.  Separate communication will be sent out regarding this event 
should your child be selected. 
 
For the Bonneygrove Cross Country Trials on the 17th, please ensure your child brings with 
them suitable footwear and clothing. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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